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12 February 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
CANTEEN OPERATION FROM TERM 1 WEEK 5 
 
We are pleased to advise that our canteen will return to pre-COVID operations from 
Wednesday 24 February 2021. 
 
The canteen will serve breakfast, recess and lunch on Wednesday and Fridays and cash sales 
over the counter will be accepted. 
 
It would be greatly appreciated, however, if you would continue to place lunch orders through 
Flexischool whenever possible as it makes the process of preparation and distribution of 
orders more streamlined. 
 
Please find attached an exciting new menu that will also commence on 24 February. 
 
For more updates and announcements regarding the canteen please follow our Facebook 
page Grose view Public School Canteen. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our canteen. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Camilleri 
Canteen Manager 


